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Dear Sir or Madam: 

I am honored to recommend to your attention Mr. Paul Hill for consideration for your 

organization. After working with Mr. Hill, I have been left with a lasting impression that makes 

him stand out as a role model and gentleman.. 

I have recently worked with Mr. Hill at Colonial Middle School and I have observed him as an 

energetic, efficient professional, He is consistent and fair in his dealings with students. He has 

a "fire" that ignites the students to want to achieve greater heights in music and in life. 

In addition to working well with students, Mr. Hill understands the value of "the big picture." 

He does not have tunnel vision in his approach to teaching. Therefore, lessons learned for 

students have more value to them.. 

Mr. Hill is well liked and respected by the administrators, faculty, staff, parents and students at 

Colonial. He has a winning personality, which helps to create a wholesome atmosphere for 

teaching. 

I recommend Mr. Paul Hill, without reservation, to your attention. 

Sincerely, 

 

Pamela M. Williams 
CAPA Coordinator, Colonial Middle School 


